Garcia, Daniela

From: Barbour, John L

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 1:26 AM

To: Anderson, Mary; Reefe, Jeremy; Garcia, Daniela; Charles Kim

Cc: Kristjansson, Sue; Eilert, Patrick; Michelle Thomas (Michelle. Thomas@sce.com); Barbour, John L; Zeng,
Kate

Subject: RE: TubSpout Comments

Attachments: TubSpout Comments Docket 17-AAER-09-b JB.DOCX

Everyone,

I made some edits (attached) before | saw Mary’s recommendations. | like the flow of her edits and additions. Maybe
some of my edits could be worked in to the text for a hybrid letter?

Thank you,

John Barbour

(858) 654-1110 office
(916) 893-4591 cell

From: Anderson, Mary [mailto:M3AK@pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 10:29 PM

To: Barbour, John L <JBarbour@semprautilities.com>; Reefe, Jeremy <JMReefe@semprautilities.com>; Garcia, Daniela
<DGarcia3@semprautilities.com>; Charles Kim <Charles.Kim@sce.com>

Cc: Kristjansson, Sue <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com>; Eilert, Patrick <PLE2@pge.com>; Michelle Thomas
(Michelle.Thomas@sce.com) <Michelle.Thomas@sce.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] TubSpout Comments

| made some edits to the comment letter to provide a bit of context on shower usage in California and a few other
edits. Please take a look and let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Mary

We respect your privacy. Please review our privacy policy for more information.
http://www.pge.com/en/about/company/privacy/customer/index.page

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.



